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Our design consultant found a record of survey when they were designing the 18” 

sewer trunk in 2006 that shows Union Pacific owns the southern half of E. 

Broadway Avenue from Main Street to NE 6th Street. We entered into a 

Longitudinal Pipeline Encroachment Agreement with Union Pacific so we could 

construct that sewer trunk. 

 

B. Proposed Project 

This supplemental agreement extends the boundary of the original 2006 

Longitudinal Pipeline Encroachment Agreement By entering into this agreement 

with Union Pacific, it will allow the City to construct a sewer trunk in E Broadway 

from NE 4th Street to NE 6th Street in accordance with our 2017 Collection Systems 

Master Plan.  

 

 

 IV. IMPACT 

    

A. Fiscal Impact: 

 

Project Costs: 

 

Fiscal Year 2023   

  $21,360.00 

   

 Total $21,360.00 

   

 Total Project Cost  

 

Project Funding 

 

Fiscal Year 2023 Account Code / Codes  

 3590-93505 $21,360.00 

   

   

 Total Funding $21,360.00 

 

 

V.        TIME CONSTRAINTS 

 

ACHD will be resurfacing E. Broadway in the late Spring of 2023. And the City will 

need to have the new sewer trunk installed by then or be subject to their moratorium.  

 

 

VI. LIST OF ATTACHMENTS 

 

A. Supplemental Agreement with Union Pacific 

B. 2006 Longitudinal Pipeline Encroachment Agreement with Union Pacific 




